
Uniforms are accepted on a consignment basis. Goods can be left with a drop off form 
(download from website) at the P&F shop during opening hours. 

We are unable to check goods are at sale standard during shop hours. Please use the 
guide provided on website.

 Consignment notes will no longer be mailed out. Please request on your drop off form if 
you require one

Whilst all care will be taken by the volunteers, no responsibility for loss or theft or damage 
to garments will be taken.

Payment will be made to consignors at the end of the term in which  the goods have been 
sold, via EFT.

Goods will be sold at approx 50-60% of the new retail value - with 25% of that value 
retained as commission by the P&F to be allocated to school projects. Items can be 
collected within a 12 month period with prior arrangement. Items not sold after 12 months 
can be discounted or sent to charity.

All items must be supplied in a clean and excellent second hand condition.Please use the 
guide on the website prior to dropping off garments.  Items not deemed to be suitable for 
sale in the shop will be sent to charity.

Garments that have been found at checkout to be flawed / unsaleable can be discounted 
or written off and sent to charity. 

Only current uniform items will be accepted and must be branded as per items sold via 
Noone. 

Parents are welcome to donate proceeds of goods to P&F.

We thank you for your support of this wonderful service to our school community 


